
Saturday, May 13, 2017
Gila River Health Care will host a Job Fair from 9:00 a.m. to

1:00 p.m. at the Viola L. Johnson Administration Building in
Sacaton. See job opportunities and apply online at 

GRHC.ORG/Careers.
Attendees must bring Tribal ID.

For more information, contact the
GRHC Human Resources Department at

(520) 562-3321 ext. 1342 or (602) 528-1200 Ext. 1342.


